AGM

CONTAINER CONTROLS
February 7, 2023

Shelli Little
President
Shelli Industries

Shelli Little,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I, Howard N. Stewart, president and
CEO of AGM Container Controls Inc., write to inform you that Shelli Industries is
being recognized as an AGM “Supplier of the Year” for the year 2022.

Now in its seventh year, AGM’s Supplier of the Year Award program annually
recognizes an elite corps of our suppliers that demonstrate a “commitment to
excellence” throughout the previous year.

In this regard, Shannon Galanek, AGM’s Purchasing Manager, and I take the time to
annually review all of our suppliers in order to identify “the best of the best”. We do so
by carrying out a comprehensive performance review of all of AGM’s active suppliers
(as well as vendors) that meet the following four-point criteria. Such suppliers

must have: 1) fulfilled AGM’s “minimum number of orders” expectation during the
previous year; 2) met AGM’s monetary threshold regarding the overall value of such
orders; 3) achieved a satisfactory on-time delivery rating in regard to the materials
that they shipped/delivered to us.

As such, for the year 2022, Shelli Industries supplied AGM with a total of 119

orders totaling more than $150,000 worth of materials. Furthermore, your company
maintained a 99% component quality rating as well as a 98% on-time delivery rating.
Therefore, it is my pleasure to inform you that such achievements qualify Shelli
Industries to be a seven-time recipient of AGM’s Supplier of the Year Award.

Incidentally, viewed along these metrics, Shelli Industries was one of only five
companies out of an overall 286 active AGM suppliers and vendors, which qualified
for AGM’s 2022 Supplier of the Year Award Program.

Sincerely,

YA

Howard N. Stewart
President and CEO
AGM Container Controls, Inc.



